
I see no reason not maintain the current level of accessibility to meetings. The option to submit oral and written testimony remotely 
provides access not only to people who may not be able to find time and transportation physically attend meetings, but also provides 
more access for people with disabilities or just of more reserved temperaments to weigh in when they might unable to share their 
voice in different settings.


